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Buddhist AIDS Project

“What is going on now is very important” - Thich Nhat Hahn
by Steve Peskind

The Buddhist AIDS Project - BAP - is a big name for a small group
responding to practical and spiritual needs of this time. BAP was born
in the Fall of 1993, as an outreach effort of the Gay Buddhist Fellowship.
With increased diversity of volunteers, BAP organizationally separated
from GBF in the Spring of 1994. The project today includes a working
committee of eight who administer BAP and monitor client services;
thirty Buddhist-sensitive volunteers who provide assistance - from
meditation instruction to body work; and twenty people living with HIV
who receive and offer skilled services. They are half of BAP’s working
committee and several key resources.

BAP is not “officially” affiliated with a particular Buddhist community.
Consequently, as a grass roots, inter-sangha project, BAP not only pro-
vides a valuable information link among diverse Buddhist communities
throughout the Bay Area and US, but also Buddhist information and
referral services to any person living with HIV/AIDS. To date, most of
BAP’s services have centered in the Bay Area. The project regularly
informs BAP participants of local and pertinent Dharma events. BAP
has also responded to inquiries from New York, Arkansas, Oregon, and
New Mexico.

In 1995, BAP looks forward to a steady increase in services here and
across the country. The project will be publishing two resources: a
compilation of excellent articles on integrating Buddhist practice and
living with HIV and an information manual on Buddhist funeral rites
from Theravadan, Zen, and Vajrayana resources. With the development
and distribution of audio and video materials and participation on
Internet, BAP will network further with AIDS services and Buddhist
communities in the Bay Area and nationwide.

Coming Up - BAP will be supporting two conferences/retreats on
Buddhism and AIDS, organized by other agencies and scheduled for
New York and California this year. BAP highly recommends the book,
In The Lap Of The Buddha, a 1994 Shambhala publication describing
author Gavin Harrison’s courageous integration of Buddhist practice
with HIV /Gay/sexual abuse issues. Gavin is graciously offering an In
The Lap/BAP benefit scheduled for April 8, in San Francisco. Other
suggested services for this year are the beginning of an ongoing medita-
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